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Learning to Follow Jesus Daniel McNaughton 2020-07-01 LEARNING TO FOLLOW JESUS
will help you develop seven essential attributes of a disciple of Jesus Christ.
You will learn how to become a fully devoted follower of Jesus by reading the
Scripture passages, answering the questions, applying the attributes to your life,
and sharing your journey with a spiritual coach.
The Purpose Driven Life Devotional for Kids Rick Warren 2015-10-06 The Purpose
Driven Life Devotional for Kids is a 365-day devotional for children 8 to 12,
written by Pastor Rick Warren and based upon the themes and ideas found in his
bestselling book The Purpose Driven Life. God created each of his children with a
purpose in mind … now is the time to thoughtfully and prayerfully start the
incredible journey to finding that reason. This year-long devotional will guide
readers through that journey of discovery and fulfillment. The Purpose Driven Life
Devotional for Kids: Is written especially for children ages 8-12 Includes a
ribbon marker for reader convenience throughout the year Features a short message
and thought for the day to help children discover who they are in God’s eyes and
why God made them, as well as a daily Scripture verse Makes the perfect gift for
Christmas, Easter, birthdays, and other holidays This daily devotional can be read
individually or as a family. The devotions provide solid truths that every child
should know about God’s love for His children and the purpose for them.
Words to Love By Rick Warren 2018-12-25 With warmth and wisdom that speaks to the
hearts of little ones, Words to Love By—written by #1 New York Times bestselling
author of The Purpose Driven Life, Rick Warren, and illustrated by Ag Jatkowska—is
an inspirational, heartfelt look at language and how children can use their words
to encourage, forgive, express gratitude, heal, and love. Words to Love By teaches
children ages 4-8 to understand: How their words can change their lives and the
lives of those around them How everyone must take ownership of their words “Words
may be small, but they can do BIG things. Words can encourage. They can bring out
the best in people. They can spread love and kindness … and let us know we’re not
alone.” Pastor Rick Warren’s picture book: Features charming illustrations and
engaging text for kids Is a wonderful read-aloud picture book for parents and
kids, grandparents and grandchildren, and teachers and students Is perfect for
birthdays, Easter, Valentine’s Day, holidays, or as an addition to your family
library
Who's Driving the Purpose Driven Church? James Sundquist 2004-01-01 THE PURPOSE
DRIVEN LIFE BY RICK WARREN HAS BECOME A NUMBER ONE BEST SELLER, AND HAS BEEN
DISRIBUTED TO OVER 180,000 PASTORS WORLDWIDE. RICK WARREN'S THEOLOGY HAS
INFILTRATED ALMOST EVERY CHRISTIAN DENOMINATION. HIS TEACHINGS HAVE COME LIKE A
FLOOD INTO A CITY, IN WHICH NO HOUSE IS LEFT UNTOUCHED. BECAUSE OF THIS, IT IS
IMPERATIVE THAT WE TEST THE SPIRITS OF HIS TEACHINGS TO SEE IF THEY ARE OF GOD.
Preparing Your Heart for Christmas Terri L. Braun 2017-10-12 During the Christmas
season, the busyness of the world can be distracting. It is filled with fuss over
decorations, finding the perfect gift, and Elf on a Shelf. There are Christmas
concerts, Black Friday, and family gatherings. These distractions prevent us from
realizing what is truly important and remembering God's greatest gift--Jesus.
Discover what prevents you from enjoying this glorious season and begin a
spiritual journey. Joyously anticipate the birth of Jesus and learn to soften your
heart and revive the true spirit of Christmas.
The Lord's Prayer Rick Warren 2016-11-01 The beautiful words of The Lord’s Prayer
come to life with gorgeous illustrations by Richard Jesse Watson in this partner
picture book to Psalm 23. Bestselling illustrator Richard Jesse Watson brings to
life the iconic The Lord’s Prayer. Watson’s use of vibrant color and detailed
imagery beautifully capture the essence of the loving words of Our Lord as he
teaches us to pray to his Father and brings the King James Version of this prayer
alive for readers young and old. The Lord’s Prayer: Features the psalm from the
traditional King James Version of the Holy Bible Perfect for gift giving Stunning
front cover with foil accents and embossing
40 Days of Love Rick Warren 2009-11-20 "A six-session video-based study for small
groups"--Container.
40 Days of Community Rick Warren 2010 In each session you will learn how to
fulfill God's five purposes for your life within the context of community.
The Purpose of Christmas Rick Warren 2018-10-23 From the author of the bestselling
The Purpose Driven Life comes a beautiful, heartfelt reflection on the purpose of
Christmas—God's greatest gift to us. In this beautiful holiday keepsake, Rick
Warren, the bestselling author of The Purpose Driven Life, expounds on the
profound origins of Christmas and shows how we can welcome the season of peace
into our lives. In his powerful yet compassionate voice, Pastor Rick Warren sounds
the clarion call to “remember the reason for the season,” taking us on a journey
back in time to the most wonderful story of all—the birth of the baby Jesus.
Regardless of your background, religion, or circumstances, Christmas is the best
news you can ever receive. Now through stirring imagery and compelling personal
insights, The Purpose of Christmas honors the significance and promise of this
cherished holiday. Pastor Warren encourages you to identify and confront what
drains peace from your life. He explains that the way to respond to these “peacerobbers” is to learn how to surrender to God’s will and not feel defeated or
discouraged when life does not go as planned. True peace of mind is found by
having unshakeable faith—knowing that God will guide you through life’s
challenges. Gorgeously written, The Purpose of Christmas will exhilarate you to
honor the true significance of Christmas and to nurture God’s gifts of love and
peace in this world.
You Are Who God Says You Are Rick Warren 2013-10-29 365 encouraging, hope-offering
devotions with shareable takeaways from one of America's favorite pastors!
The Case for Christmas Lee Strobel 2009-07-27 Who was in the manger that first
Christmas morning? Some say he would become a great moral leader. Others, a social
critic. Still others view Jesus as a profound philosopher, a rabbi, a feminist, a
prophet, and more. Many are convinced he was the divine Son of God. Who was
he—really? And how can you know for sure? Consulting experts on the Bible,
archaeology, and messianic prophecy, Lee Strobel searches out the true identity of
the child in the manger. Join him as he asks the tough, pointed questions you’d
expect from an award-winning legal journalist. If Jesus really was God in the
flesh, then there ought to be credible evidence, including Eyewitness Evidence—Can
the biographies of Jesus be trusted? Scientific Evidence—What does archaeology
reveal? Profile Evidence—Did Jesus fulfill the attributes of God? Fingerprint
Evidence—Did Jesus uniquely match the identity of the Messiah? The Case for
Christmas invites you to consider why Christmas matters in the first place.
Somewhere beyond the traditions of the holiday lies the truth. It may be more
compelling than you’ve realized. Weigh the facts . . . and decide for yourself.

The Heart of Christmas 1999-10-25 Six writers offer a fresh perspective on the
birth of Jesus and its implications for all Christians
The Purpose Driven Life Richard Warren 2004
God's Big Plans for Me Storybook Bible Rick Warren 2017-09-26 The God’s Big Plans
for Me Storybook Bible uses kid-sized versions of the 40 foundational principles
found in the #1 New York Times bestseller The Purpose Driven Life by pastor Rick
Warren, helping boys and girls find the same motivating love of Christ in their
own lives. Pastor Warren’s unique approach starts by introducing each Bible story
with a theme that aligns with one of his renowned PDL principles. Then, he uses
colorful illustrations and an engaging, narrative tone to guide younger readers
through each story. Finally, he wraps up the stories with a closing thought that
turns each principle into a practical step boys and girls can take to discover
God’s big plans for them. Warren is a natural storyteller, and his principles have
changed the lives of millions of adults. The God’s Big Plans for Me Storybook
Bible is the kid-friendly version that parents, grandparents, pastors, and
teachers have been waiting for. God’s Big Plans for Me Storybook Bible: Uses
child-friendly language to introduce and engage children ages 4-8 in 40 of the
most important Bible stories Includes illustrations that visually highlight—at a
child’s comprehension level—the 40 foundational principles from the New York Times
bestseller, The Purpose Driven Life Features an easy-to-understand, chronological
approach to Bible reading
God's Power to Change Your Life Rick Warren 2008-09-09 What does it take
to...Become more loving?Live more peacefully?Develop patience? Have selfcontrol?“In the years I have been a pastor,” writes Rick Warren, “the number-one
question I’m asked is, ‘Rick, why can’t I change?’” People want to change—but
they’re stuck.Do you want to get unstuck? Here’s how.Drawing simple but powerful
truths from the Bible, this book gives you practical guidance for specific types
of change, and it links you up with the power to actually make the changes you
long to make.As you apply the truth of God’s Word by the power of his Spirit, your
life will change. You’ll move out of your rut—and get on track with God’s
wonderful purposes for your life.
The Lord's Prayer Rick Warren 2011-03-22 The beautiful words of The Lord’s Prayer
come to life with gorgeous illustrations by Richard Jesse Watson in this partner
picture book to Psalm 23. Bestselling illustrator Richard Jesse Watson brings to
life the iconic The Lord’s Prayer. Watson’s use of vibrant color and detailed
imagery beautifully capture the essence of the loving words of Our Lord as he
teaches us to pray to his Father and brings the King James Version of this prayer
alive for readers young and old. The Lord’s Prayer: Features the psalm from the
traditional King James Version of the Holy Bible Perfect for gift giving Stunning
front cover with foil accents and embossing
Finding God in the Universe Guy Consolmagno 2022-04-19 How does a scientist find
God in the universe? Finding God in the Universe is the personal reflection of a
Jesuit brother and astronomer, the director of the Vatican Observatory. Br. Guy
Consolmagno, SJ, insists that science is more than observing the universe; it's
learning how to pay attention, how to concentrate on one aspect while setting
aside, at least momentarily, all the other interesting aspects that can distract
us from a deeper knowledge of the universe--or of God. In his telling, joy is our
compass, truth is our goal, and imagination weaves the story where we situate the
joy that leads us to truth. Most importantly, both science and theology are done
within a community of fellow seekers, where we share the stories that teach us how
to explore, and with whom we can try to make sense of what we think we have found.
In the My Theology series, the world's leading Christian thinkers explain some of
the principal tenets of their theological beliefs in concise, pocket-sized books.
The Little Book of Christmas Joys Jackson Brown 1994-08-01 This delightful book
reveals 432 unique ways to spread the Christmas spirit.Includes suggestions for
decorating, gift-giving, cultivating personaltraditions, and more.
The Daniel Plan Rick Warren 2013-12-03 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The Daniel Plan
is far more than a diet plan. It is an appetizing approach to achieving a healthy
lifestyle by optimizing the five key essentials of faith, food, fitness, focus,
and friends. Unlike the thousands of other books on the market, this book is not
about a new diet, guilt-driven gym sessions, or shame-driven fasts. Your path to
holistic health begins here, as Pastor Rick Warren and fitness and medical experts
Dr. Daniel Amen and Dr. Mark Hyman guide you to incorporate healthy choices into
your current lifestyle. The concepts in this book will encourage you to deepen
your relationship with God and develop a community of supportive friends who will
encourage you to make smart food and fitness choices each and every day. This
results in gradual changes that transform your life as they help you: Conquer your
worst cravings Find healthy replacement foods for the foods you love Discover
exercise you enjoy Boost your energy and kick-start your metabolism Lose weight
Think more clearly Explore biblical principles for health . . . and ultimately
create an all-around healthy lifestyle It's time to feast on something bigger than
a fad. Start your journey to impactful, long-lasting, and sustainable results
today! Plus, get more from The Daniel Plan with The Daniel Plan Cookbook, The
Daniel Plan Journal, and The Daniel Plan 365-Day Devotional.
Rick Warren's Bible Study Methods Rick Warren 2009-05-18 Demonstrates twelve
different methods for reading the Bible that will not only help you understand its
words more fully but will also nudge you toward applying those words to your life
more faithfully. "The Spirit of God uses the Word of God to make us like the Son
of God." —Rick Warren. You were created to become like Christ. This is one of the
five God-ordained purposes for your life that Warren describes in his bestselling
book The Purpose Driven Life. And this is why studying the Bible is so important.
The Bible's truths have the power to shape you, transform you, align you with the
character and ways of Jesus Christ as you encounter him in the gospels and
throughout all of Scripture. Rick Warren's Bible Study Methods is an easy-tounderstand guide through twelve effective reading methods that allow Scripture to
do just that. Simple step-by-step instructions guide you through the how-tos of
the following methods: Devotional Chapter Summary Character Quality Thematic
Biographical Topical Word Study Book Background Book Survey Chapter Analysis Book
Synthesis Verse Analysis The organization of this book allows you to explore each
method or jump around to find the ones best suited to your reading and learning
style as well as your spiritual growth. Thousands of individuals, small groups,
churches, and seminary classes have used this practical manual to unlock the
wonderful truths of Scripture. You can too. Written by America's pastor, Rick
Warren, Rick Warren's Bible Study Methods will help you develop a customized
approach to studying, understanding, and applying the Bible.
Awaiting the Already Magrey Devega 2018-09-18 Preparing for Christ one Gospel at a
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change implies power, all Christian eventually embrace strategies of political
engagement. Hunter offers a trenchant critique of the political theologies of the
Christian Right and Left and the Neo-Anabaptists, taking on many respected
leaders, from Charles Colson to Jim Wallis and Stanley Hauerwas. Hunter argues
that all too often these political theologies worsen the very problems they are
designed to solve. What is really needed is a different paradigm of Christian
engagement with the world, one that Hunter calls "faithful presence"--an ideal of
Christian practice that is not only individual but institutional; a model that
plays out not only in all relationships but in our work and all spheres of social
life. He offers real-life examples, large and small, of what can be accomplished
through the practice of "faithful presence." Such practices will be more fruitful,
Hunter argues, more exemplary, and more deeply transfiguring than any more overtly
ambitious attempts can ever be. Written with keen insight, deep faith, and
profound historical grasp, To Change the World will forever change the way
Christians view and talk about their role in the modern world.
Prophet of Purpose Jeffery L. Sheler 2009-11-03 Rick Warren is arguably the most
influential man in American religion today. Megachurch pastor, friend of world
leaders, and trend-setting spiritual entrepreneur, he is widely recognized as the
new public face of evangelical Christianity in America. No other modern churchman
has matched his success as a leader and motivator of Christians. His book, The
Purpose-Driven Life, is the bestselling nonfiction hardcover of all time, with
more than 25 million copies sold. At a time when evangelicalism stands at a
political and cultural crossroads, his stature continues to rise. But who is Rick
Warren? What can be learned from the story of the man behind the message? And what
does his life say about the state of Christianity today? Prophet of Purpose: The
Life of Rick Warren traces the road Warren has traveled, the influences in his
life, his trials and temptations, and the opposition he has encountered along the
way. Honest, thorough, and insightful, it explores his spiritual coming of age
during the turbulent 1960s, his principled determination to sit out the divisive
battles between fundamentalists and moderates in the Southern Baptist Convention
in the late 1970s, and his audacious endeavor in the 1980s to build a “church for
people who hate church” in the suburbs of Los Angeles. From a handful of
worshippers meeting in a tiny apartment, he grew a vibrant congregation of over
22,000 and a global network of pastors who follow his strategies for building
churches and transforming lives. In this unofficial biography, Jeffery L. Sheler,
who had unfettered access to Warren and those closest to him, presents an intimate
portrait of Warren as a man of faith and vision but also of flesh and blood and
human foibles–a pastor, communicator, philanthropist, and family man who is driven
by a sense of divine purpose to complete the course his God has set before him.
Prophet of Purpose brings Warren and his mission to life and provides a
provocative glimpse into the potential future of Christianity in America.
Chazown Craig Groeschel 2006 Chazown (pronounced khaw-ZONE) from the Hebrew,
meaning a dream, revelation, or vision. You were born with your own Chazown. Do
you know what it is? You're invited on a most unusual odyssey--to find, name, and
live out your personal Chazown. It's a journey you'll never forget because it's
impossible to return unchanged. Practical, fresh, and biblically sound, Chazown is
a one-of-a-kind life planning experience. Perhaps for the first time, you'll
clearly understand what you've always suspected: I have been created and put on
earth for a unique and important purpose. And God intends for me to know it and
live it with passion and fulfillment for His glory. Craig Groeschel will help you
get under the surface of your life to discover your life purpose in three often
overlooked areas: your core values, your spiritual gifts, and your past
experiences. He'll help you turn it into a highly motivating credo--complete with
short-term goals, action steps, and a supportive network to make your big dream a
reality. And then Craig will show you how to apply your own chazown to five
critical areas of your life: your relationship with God, your relationships with
people, your finances, your health and fitness, and your work. Are you living
someone else's dream for your life, or no dream at all? Get ready for Chazown. For
resources, visit The Chazown Experience at www.chazown.com
God's Great Love for You Rick Warren 2017-10-03 God’s Great Love Created the
entire universe And everything in it Including you. God’s Great Love for You,
written by #1 New York Times bestselling author and respected pastor Rick Warren,
takes children on a whimsical and heartfelt journey that lets them know God’s love
is with them wherever they go. With breathtaking illustrations by Chris Saunders,
the simple yet poignant text comes alive as a child journeys to places far and
near and discovers God’s great love is perfect, and everywhere, and will never
end.
Meditations on the Purpose Driven Life Rick Warren 2003-08-19 Offers spiritual
fulfillment through an understanding of God's plan for a meaningful life.
The Purpose Driven Church Rick Warren 2007-09-04 Every church is driven by
something. Tradition, finances, programs, personalities, events, seekers, and even
buildings can each be the controlling force in a church. But Rick Warren believers
that in order for a church to be healthy if must become a purpose driven church by
Jesus. Now the founding pastor of Saddleback Church shares a proven five-part
strategy that will enable your church to grow. . .- Warmer through fellowship Deeper through discipleship - Stronger through worship - Broader through ministry
- Larger through evangelism. Discover the same practical insights and principles
for growing a healthy church that Rick has taught in seminars to over 22,000
pastors and church leaders from sixty denominations and forty-two countries. The
Purpose Driven Church® shifts the focus away from church building programs to
emphasizing a people-building process. Warren says, "If you will concentrate on
building people, God will build the church."
The Purpose of Christmas Rick Warren 2012-12-11 In his powerful yet compassionate
voice, Pastor Rick Warren tells the most wonderful story of all - the story of God
come to earth in the form of a human infant. Warren goes back to that day long ago
when the baby Jesus was born in the manger. In this clarion call to 'remember the
reason for the season', readers are taken back in time to the simple origins of a
baby who changed history forever. Warren gives readers an intimate look into his
family heritage as he shares the fifty-year-old Warren Christmas tradition of
having a birthday party for Jesus. Through stirring imagery and compelling
insights, this book celebrates the significance and promise of this cherished
holiday.
Basic Christianity John R. W. Stott 1958 World-renowned scholar and preacher John
R.W. Stott embarks on a compelling course of study that first defends the
fundamental claims of Christianity and then defines the proper overworkings of
these basic beliefs in the daily lives of believers. Here is a sound, sensible
guide for those who are seeking an intellectually satisfying presentation of the
Christian faith.
The Purpose-driven Life Richard Warren 2003-06-06 Rick Warren helps readers to
discover, develop, and fulfill God's purpose for their lives.
40 Days of Community Devotional Rick Warren 2012 In this 40-day devotional pastor
Rick Warren illustrates God s plan for us to fulfill his purposes in the context
of community rather than being alone. Designed for use with the corresponding
small group Bible study Participant Guide and DVD (both sold separately)."

Sermon Transcripts Zondervan Publishing 1998-02-15 It's been said that church is
not a club for saints but a hospital for saved sinners. Today especially, with
issues such as alcoholism, divorce, sexual abuse, homosexuality, domestic
violence, and drug addiction as near to us as the next pew---or our own---a
typical Sunday school class or Bible study alone just won't cut it when it comes
to helping wounded people discover the healing and liberty Christ offers them.
Celebrate Recovery fills a long-standing need in the church in its role as
Christ's healing agent. Developed by Rick Warren and John Baker of the celebrated
Saddleback Church, this program has already proved itself. In just six years, its
remarkable, life-changing effectiveness has gained it an explosive, grass-roots
popularity. Now Zondervan teams with the program's Saddleback authors to bring
churches everywhere the first-ever 12-step recovery curriculum that's
distinctively Christian, uncompromisingly biblical, and designed especially for
churches. Everything is here: a 45-minute vision-casting video, leader's and
participant's guides, audio tapes, software diskettes, and sermon transcripts--all in a tested, groundbreaking program, painstakingly and prayerfully developed
to help needy, often desperate people discover new dignity, strength, joy, and
growth in the image of Christ. Celebrate Recovery does more than help people
resolve painful problems---it does so in the context of the church as a whole.
Rather than setting up an isolated recovery community, this program helps both
participants and their churches to come together and discover new levels of care,
acceptance, trust, and grace. Designed to accommodate churches large or small,
this fellowship-based, 52-week curriculum truly is a celebration of Christ in the
life of a church and its members.
God's Answers to Life's Difficult Questions Rick Warren 2008-09-09 How can I
...cope with stress?rebound from failure?defeat depression?have peace of
mind?Life’s difficult questions have answers.Answers from the Bible that can
change your outlook—and your life.Rick Warren writes, “In each of these studies,
you will discover simple ways to apply God’s truth to your personal life, your
family, and your job. The way to get the most out of this book is to act on
it.”Rick Warren takes you inside the Scriptures to see what they reveal about
twelve of the most pressing questions people ask. They are questions you yourself
either have asked or most likely will ask. This book provides simple,
straightforward answers you can begin to apply right away to move past your worst
sticking points and enjoy a life of purpose, peace, and significance.
Daniel Plan Journal Rick Warren 2013-12-03 The Perfect Daniel Plan Companion for
Better Overall Health Research shows that tracking your food and exercise greatly
contributes to your long-term success. Maximize your momentum by exploring and
charting your journey through the five key essentials of The Daniel Plan—faith,
food, fitness, focus, and friends. Taking readers of The Daniel Plan: 40 Days to a
Healthier Life to the next level, The Daniel Plan Journal is the perfect
companion, providing encouraging reminders about your health. On the days you need
a little boost, The Daniel Plan Journal has the daily Scripture, inspiration, and
motivation you need to stay on track and keep moving forward.
Because of Bethlehem: Love Is Born, Hope Is Here Max Lucado 2020-10-13 Explores
the story and meaning of Christmas for believers, and how it marks the beginning
of a hope that endures forever.
Daily Inspiration for the Purpose Driven Life Rick Warren 2010-10-05 Daily
Inspiration for the Purpose Driven Life interweaves many of the Bible verses
handpicked by author Rick Warren with reflections from his New York Times
bestseller The Purpose Driven Life. Designed to be used as a convenient standalone
book for daily reflection, or as an easy reference tool when reading The Purpose
Driven Life, every section corresponds to each one of the 40 Days of Purpose.
Daily Inspiration for the Purpose Driven Life by Rick Warren is a wonderful
resource of encouragement. Winner of the Retailers Choice Award, this expanded
edition contains new material from the bestselling tenth-anniversary edition.
The Purpose of Christmas Rick Warren 2008-11-04 From the author of the bestselling
The Purpose Driven Life comes a beautiful, heartfelt reflection on the purpose of
Christmas—God's greatest gift to us. In this beautiful holiday keepsake, Rick
Warren, the bestselling author of The Purpose Driven Life, expounds on the
profound origins of Christmas and shows how we can welcome the season of peace
into our lives. In his powerful yet compassionate voice, Pastor Rick Warren sounds
the clarion call to “remember the reason for the season,” taking us on a journey
back in time to the most wonderful story of all—the birth of the baby Jesus.
Regardless of your background, religion, or circumstances, Christmas is the best
news you can ever receive. Now through stirring imagery and compelling personal
insights, The Purpose of Christmas honors the significance and promise of this
cherished holiday. Pastor Warren encourages you to identify and confront what
drains peace from your life. He explains that the way to respond to these “peacerobbers” is to learn how to surrender to God’s will and not feel defeated or
discouraged when life does not go as planned. True peace of mind is found by
having unshakeable faith—knowing that God will guide you through life’s
challenges. Gorgeously written, The Purpose of Christmas will exhilarate you to
honor the true significance of Christmas and to nurture God’s gifts of love and
peace in this world.
Life's Healing Choices John Baker 2013-04-02 A guide based on the Beatitudes of
Jesus identifies eight choice-based strategies for healing and promoting personal
happiness, in a resource that shares inspirational stories about people who have
overcome the pain of past difficulties through their faith. 65,000 first printing.
Daybreak the Purpose-driven Life Rick Warren 2004-10-01 Exclusive collections of
popularly themed and beautifully designed gifts give you a variety of items to
share with the special people in your life.
Joy to the World Scott Hahn 2014-10-21 What could be more familiar than the
Christmas story--and yet what could be more extraordinary? The cast of characters
is strange and exotic: shepherds and magicians, an emperor and a despot, angels,
and a baby who is Almighty God. The strangeness calls for an explanation, and this
book provides it by examining the characters and the story in light of the
biblical and historical context. Bestselling author Scott Hahn who has written
extensively on Scripture and the early Church, brings evidence to light,
dispelling some of the mystery of the story. Yet Christmas is made familiar all
over again by showing it to be a family story. Christmas, as it appears in the New
Testament, is the story of a father, a mother, and a child--their relationships,
their interactions, their principles, their individual lives, and their common
life. To see the life of this "earthly trinity" is to gaze into heaven.
To Change the World James Davison Hunter 2010-04-14 The call to make the world a
better place is inherent in the Christian belief and practice. But why have
efforts to change the world by Christians so often failed or gone tragically awry?
And how might Christians in the 21st century live in ways that have integrity with
their traditions and are more truly transformative? In To Change the World, James
Davison Hunter offers persuasive--and provocative--answers to these questions.
Hunter begins with a penetrating appraisal of the most popular models of worldchanging among Christians today, highlighting the ways they are inherently flawed
and therefore incapable of generating the change to which they aspire. Because

the-purpose-of-christmas-rick-warren

2/2

Downloaded from myoga.co.nz on August 11, 2022 by guest

